
You are cordially invited to
The 39th Annual  

Wilson Teachers’ Association 

SENIOR CITIZENS BREAKFAST 

to be held at Wilson High School on 

Wednesday, December 6 , 2023 
All Senior residents of the Wilson Central 

School District are invited to attend and  

enjoy this free holiday celebration! 

Coat check and registration begin at 7:30 a.m. in the 

front foyer.  Musical entertainment begins at     

8:00 a.m. in the auditorium, featuring our choirs and 

bands.  Breakfast will be served at 8:30 a.m. in the  

cafeteria.  After breakfast, additional entertainment 

will once again be in the auditorium.  Parking is 

available in front of the high school or the side    

parking lot—Enter on Robert Dinse Drive.   

Please call 751-9341 to RSVP  

by November 30, 2023 




